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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

andya 1 0101@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Andrew Allocco <andya 10101 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 12:45 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

Florida homeowners who choose to equip their homes with solar power should be able to sell their surplus electricity back 
to the grid at the same rate that FPL or other utilities charge a customer. Its very simple. Yes does this pose a threat down 
the road for the FPL/nextera business model? It might, but the company will have to diversify just as many other 
companies have had to with technological change, ( polaroid, kodak, oil producers). We should be encouraging the 
adoption of solar,wind, and any other renewable energy by the homeowner or commercial/industrial building owner in the 
fastest manner possible. By allowing the consumer to sell back excess power, it subsidizes their investment in the 
equipment and maintenance along with a reserve for replacement down the road. We want them to stay "renewable" after 
all, right? 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Andrew Allocco 
Miami Beach, FL 33140 
and ya 1 0101 @gm ail. com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

judd.sheets@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Judd Sheets 
<j udd. sheets@everyactioncustom.com > 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 9:20 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Preserve and extend net metering - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

Florida homeowners have spent many millions of dollars counting on the value of net metering. Of course, utilities find this 
inconvenient. 

As an electrical engineer, I can unequivocally state the advantages of local PV power generation are obvious. It is far 
more beneficial to the citizens and state of Florida than centralized power production, especially fossil fuel sourced power. 

Please extend and embrace net metering and other policies friendly to local, citizen sourced power. It is the future. 

Judd Sheets 
BSEE 1978, University of Florida 

Sincerely, 
Judd Sheets 
Saint Petersburg, FL 33710 
judd.sheets@gmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jvthewlis@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jim Thewlis 
<jvthewlis@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 1: 15 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Jim Thewlis 
New Smyrna Beach, FL 32168 
jvthewlis@gmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jeff.ward@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jeffrey Ward 
<jeff. ward@everyactioncustom .com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 1 :01 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Jeffrey Ward 
Port Saint Lucie, FL 34983 
jeff. ward@screenmouse.com 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jbhilt1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Alex Hilt <jbhilt1@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:20 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Alex Hilt 
Sarasota, FL 34236 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

flayrisse@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Francisco Layrisse 
<flayrisse@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 1 :05 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Francisco Layrisse 
Miami, FL 33155 
flayrisse@gmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

tshan1342@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Thomas Shannon <tshan1342 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 1:13 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Thomas Shannon 
Port Saint Lucie, FL 34983 
tshan1342@att.net 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

kegtdi@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Karl Geisel <kegtdi@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 1 :09 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I have solar and I live in NJ. Not only do they do net metering but they have SRECs. I generate surplus electricity when it 
is most needed- on hot sunny days when electricity is most expensive. Win-win for everyone! Everyone who does not 
support solar should be required to have a power plant built next door to them! 
As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Karl Geisel 
Ringwood, NJ 07456 
kegtdi@yahoo.com 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

bsampath@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Balaji Sampath 
<bsampath@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 1: 10 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Balaji Sampath 
Tampa, FL 33647 
bsampath@hotmail.com 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

ann@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ann Eachus <ann@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 9:20 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

With abundant solar energy available, Florida should be doing all it can to capture and use it. Solar panels on our roof 
reduce the need for utility companies to build expensive new energy plants. As we struggle with a global pandemic, an 
economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create more uncertainty by signaling a change in 
solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Ann Eachus 
Sarasota, FL 34234 
ann@eachus.org 
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From: Paco@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Francisco Am ram 
<Paco@everyactioncustom.com> 

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:20 PM 
To: Office of Chairman Clark 
Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

As a practicing engineering consultant who is informed on climate and economically beneficial ENERGY options, I urge 
and plead you to stand up for consumers and this still growing Florida solar industry. 

The solar energy systems and industry in Florida is: 
- long-term cost effective and, 
- in the short term, continues to PRODUCE JOBS 
- in a New Economy field, 
- yet with installation work IMMUNE TO FOREIGN competition . 

Retail-rate Net Metering stimulates that economic growth and environmental benefits. The remaining potential to be 
unleashed dwarfs the amount so far put in place here in our Sunshine State. 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Francisco Amram 
440 Lafayette Blvd Oldsmar, FL 34677-3730 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

tvholic23@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Steven Goldman <tvholic23 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:20 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Steven Goldman 
Hollywood, FL 33029 
tvholic23@yahoo.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

nehling52@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Nancy Ehling <nehling52 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 202011 :15 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Nancy Ehling 
109 Greenwillow Ln St Augustine, FL 32086-2905 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

joel@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Joel Harrison <joel@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 1:14 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

Please support renewable solar in every way. It affects many both in and out of Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Joel Harrison 
New Castle, DE 19720 
joel@techie.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

ldcelaya@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Luis Celaya 
<ldcelaya@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 9:20 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in FloridR 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Luis Celaya 
Fort Myers, FL 33908 
ldcelaya@gmail.com 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

sassafrassmonster@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Rose Mittleman 
<sassafrassmonster@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 1 :05 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer'' was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Rose Mittleman 
297 Tallahassee, FL 32303 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

crm114a@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Dr.Thomas Michel 
<crm 114a@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 1: 11 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Thomas Michel 
119 Tallow Rd Pomona Park, FL 32181-2462 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

gaylenelson@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Gayle I 
<gaylenelson@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 1: 15 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Gayle I 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33308 
gaylenelson@comcast.net 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

marc.washburn86@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Marc Washburn <marc.washburn86 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 1 :09 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I do not want change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power and providing good 
paying local jobs, unless they are expanding tax breaks or benefits to Floridians; removing net metering does NONE of 
this. It is harmful to everyone in Florida. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect and expand the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local 
jobs by preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. · 

Sincerely, 
Marc Washburn 
Fort Myers, FL 33901 
mare. washburn86@gmail.com 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

dwc427435@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Dave Cherry <dwc427435 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 5: 19 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Dave Cherry 
616 Dogwood Run Bradenton, FL 34212-5025 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

alliciabolen@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Allicia Bolen 
<alliciabolen@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:19 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Allicia Bolen 
15454 NW 135th Ter Alachua, FL 32615-6597 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

theresehild@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Therese Hildebrand 
<theresehild@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 1 :04 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I strongly, very very strongly, support solar energy initiatives in Florida. Rolling back net metering measures is wrong and 
NOT what we voted for several years ago on Amendment 1. 
Let's figure a way to offer some supports to electric companies, if that is necessary, and then let's be a national leader in 
solar installations. We are the sunshine state. 
Therese Hildebrand 
Interlachen Florida 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Therese Hildebrand 
Interlachen, FL 32148 
theresehild@yahoo.com 

1 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

admin@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of kev bromck <admin@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 1: 11 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes ar,d businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
kev bromck 
Clermont, FL 34711 
admin@m3ranch.net 

1 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

todd@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Todd Delmay <todd@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 12:15 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Todd Delmay 
1358 Van Buren St Hollywood, FL 33019-1529 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

vivendidecocasa@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Frank marine 
<vivendidecocasa@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 12:45 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunsh ine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Frank marine 
Miami, FL 33166 
vivendidecocasa@gmail .com 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

homewardproperties@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of William Ward 
<homewardproperties@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 1 :10 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
William Ward 
Miami, FL 33161 
homewardproperties@gmail.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

cloexcantin@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Nancy Cantin 
<cloexcantin@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 12:48 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Nancy Cantin 
4554 Pinetree Dr Delray Beach, FL 33445-1230 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

sterenbuch@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Martin Sterenbuch 
<sterenbuch@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 12:18 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels i'n the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Martin Sterenbuch 
199 N Lakeshore Dr Hypoluxo, FL 33462-6006 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

mskeck84@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Heather Armbruster <mskeck84 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 1 :02 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of'people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. As a Floridian, we already pay an exorbitant amount for power. The credit we 
receive not only gives us a much needed break in utilities, it also helps to promote clean energy, such as solar power, and 
allows us to put energy back into the grid while producing less emissions. Taking this credit away will only benefit fossil 
fuel based companies and their greed for profit. It will also deter the growth of clean energy in our beautiful sunshine 
State. It is our responsibility to make sure that we lower our emissions and promote the development and use of clean, 
affordable energy. We strongly urge you to uphold current policies, such as net metering. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Heather Armbruster 
Gulf Breeze, FL 32563 
mskeck84@gmail.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

timkiley22@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Tim Kiley <timkiley22 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 1:13 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Tim Kiley 
Sorrento, FL 32776 
timkiley22@gmail .com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

slymr4x4@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jason Kincaid <slymr4x4 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 12:44 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Jason Kincaid 
Tampa, FL 33612 
slymr4x4@yahoo.com 

1 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Gary Clark 

Randi Justin <rju7 462854@aol.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 10:19 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I urge you to preserve solar net metering - Docket: 2020-0000 

Florida Public Service Commission 

RE: I urge you to preserve solar net metering - Docket: 2020-0000 

null 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. We should be doing everything we can to encourage 
businesses and homeowners to tap into the clean, renewable power of the sun, not undercutting the rights of solar 
owners. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries also contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians 
need more tools -- not less -- in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. · 

Sincerely, 
Randi Justin 
3341 NW 4 7th Terrace 
Bldg 1 Unit 414 
Lauderdale Lakes, FL 33319 

1 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Gary Clark 

Doris Heitzmann <doris.heitzmann@icloud.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 10: 11 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I urge you to preseNe solar net metering - Docket: 2020-0000 

Florida Public SeNice Commission 

RE: I urge you to preseNe solar net metering - Docket: 2020-0000 

null 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. We should be doing everything we can to encourage 
businesses and homeowners to tap into the clean, renewable power of the sun, not undercutting the rights of solar 
owners. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries also contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians 
need more tools -- not less -- in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preseNing net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Doris Heitzmann 
1026 Country Club Rd N 
St. Petersburg, FL 3371 O 

1 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Gary Clark 

Janet Forman <giselle351@gmail.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 9:54 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I urge you to preserve solar net metering - Docket: 2020-0000 

Florida Public Service Commission 

RE: I urge you to preserve solar net metering - Docket: 2020-0000 

null 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. We should be doing everything we can to encourage 
businesses and homeowners to tap into the clean, renewable power of the sun, not undercutting the rights of solar 
owners. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries also contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians 
need more tools -- not less -- in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Janet Forman 
351 west 24 street apt 12c 
Apt 12c 
new york, NY 10011 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Importance: 

Dear Commissioners, 

Denisse Medina <goyabean0921@yahoo.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 9:48 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner Polmann; 
Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Brown 
{BULK} Net-Metering Works for Floridians 

Low 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in.order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Denisse Medina 

Ms Denisse Medina 
goyabean0921@yahoo.com 
14090 gold bridge dr 
Orlando, Fl 32824 

1 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Dear Commissioners, 

Josd Medina <j_medina13@Yahoo.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 9:47 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner Polmann; 
Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Brown 
Net-Metering Works for Floridians 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVI D-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Josd Medina 

Mr Josd Medina 
j_medina13@Yahoo.com 
14090 gold bridge dr 
Orlando, Fl 32824 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Dear Commissioners, 

Tiffini Brown <tiffinib@gmail.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 8:25 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner Polmann; 
Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Brown 
Net-Metering Works for Floridians 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Tiffini Brown 

Ms Tiffini Brown 
tiffinib@gmail.com 
12600 W Indiantown Rd 
Jupiter, Fl 33478 

1 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Importance: 

Dear Commissioners, 

Barbara Tiplady <btiplady@hotmail.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 8: 15 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner Polmann; 
Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Brown 
{BULK} Net-Metering Works for Floridians 

Low 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Barbara Tiplady 

Ms Barbara Tiplady 
btiplady@hotmail.com 
328 Williams Ave 
Daytona Beach, string:FL 32118 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Gary Clark 

David Nielsen <summerhaven1@mac.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 8:12 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I urge you to preserve solar net metering - Docket: 2020-0000 

Florida Public Service Commission 

RE: I urge you to preserve solar net metering - Docket: 2020-0000 

null 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. We should be doing everything we can to encourage 
businesses and homeowners to tap into the clean, renewable power of the sun, not undercutting the rights of solar 
owners. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries also contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians 
need more tools -- not less -- in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by P.reserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
David Nielsen 
9126 Wollitz Plaza 
Whitehouse 
Marietta, FL 32220 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Debbie Bonnet <Debbie.Bonnet.55432623@p2a.co> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 7:06 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment 1 ", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Debbie Bonnet 
13600 SW 102nd Ave 
Miami, FL 33176 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Dear Commissioners, 

Richard Lyon <rlyon33@cfl .rr.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 6:46 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner Polmann; 
Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Brown 
Net-Metering Works for Floridians 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Richard Lyon 

Mr Richard Lyon 
rlyon33@cfl.rr.com 
14 Moonglow Dr 
Ormond Beach, FL 32174 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

slcribtoy@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of stephanie lewis 
<slcribtoy@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 6:29 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
stephanie lewis 
PO Box 61 Ponte Vedra, FL 32004-0061 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

rickscustompainting@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Patricia Deluca 
<rickscustompainting@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 10:29 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Patricia Deluca 
Nokomis, FL 34275 
rickscustompainting@comcast.net 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

bakersman.1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Matthew Manaseri <bakersman.1 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 2:13 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Matthew Manaseri 
Palm Bay, FL 32909 
bakersman.1@gmail.com 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

camelsabyss@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Diego Lopez 
<camelsabyss@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 6:21 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Diego Lopez 
Los Angeles, CA 90004 
camelsabyss@gmail.com 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Importance: 

Dear Commissioners, 

David Norton <norton_22@hotmail.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 6:30 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner Polmann; 
Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Brown 
{BULK} Net-Metering Works for Floridians 

Low 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

David Norton 

Mr David Norton 
norton_22@hotmail.com 
960 Red Haven Ln 
Oviedo, Florida 32765 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

joiehorn@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Joie Horn <joiehorn@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 2:09 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic ·downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Joie Horn 
Mobile, AL 36695 
joiehorn@att.net 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

sfwasabi@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Carlos Crespo 
<sfwasabi@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 2:08 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

It's time we take a stand for clean, safe and renewable energy sources. It's plain to see that our reliance on sources that 
cause pollution harm our lives and those of our children , grandchildren and beyond. 

Net metering not only fosters development, expansion, and speed of adoption of our widely available solar energy, but 
also provides our power companies with a clean energy source to resell. 

This is a win for the environment and our generations, a fair win for the purchaser who committed an incredible amount of 
money for the solar equipment, and a win for the power conglomerates who receive clean, environment friendly power 
that they can resell. 

To decrease or hinder the current net metering policies is to harm the environment and our generations. 

Please don't do this. Stand for your children, their children and your generations. Keep net metering. 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Carlos Crespo 
Apollo Beach, FL 33572 
sfwasabi@hotmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

maggiebutler27@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Margaret Butler <maggiebutler27 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 10:30 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Support Solar Incentives 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Margaret Butler 
Saint Petersburg, FL 33701 
maggiebutler27@yahoo.com 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

tony.r092019@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Antonio Ramos <tony. r092019 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:34 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health, climate change and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making 
changes to solar rights that will hurt jobs, the environment, and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce.due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, save the 
environment and choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Antonio Ramos 
Lithia, FL 33547 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jurg.zundel@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jurg Zundel 
<jurg.zundel@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 6:20 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Jurg Zundel 
Miami, FL 33133 
jurg.zundel@gmail.cor,n 
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Hong Wang 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

willb7@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Brian Wilson <willb7@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 6:30 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Brian Wilson 
441 Anastasia Ave Coral Gables, FL 33134-7169 
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